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It saddens most of us with the loss of a former, respected member of our 
Club. 

He passed away on Sunday evening  5/5/24 possibly at a time 
when we were all enjoying the BBQ that the ladies had arranged 

for the evening. 

Our thoughts go out to all you family and friends at this time of 
sorrow. 

May rest in peace my friend as I and a few other’s will have a 
swig of Port as we tee oƯ at our next game. 




